
HH ELECTRIC, INC. 

April 3, 2012 

Senator Rosalyn Baker 
Chairperson, Commerce and Consumer Protection 
Senate District 5 
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 230 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

LATE 

RE: Oaryl Suehiro's Nomination for fe-appointment to the Contractors' License 
Board 

Hearing: Wednesday, April 4. 20121 Reference GM833 

Honorable Rosalyn Baker: 

As a fellow electrical contractor, Electrical Contractors' Association of Hawaii 
Board of Director (BOD), and Hawaii Electricians Trustee of Daryl Suehiro, I am 
writing in strong support of his nomination for fe-appointment for the Contractors' 
License Board for another term. 

Daryl is highly qualified for the position. He demonstrates dedication, integrity. 
professional experience, and legal knowledge for the electrical industry. I feel 
that Daryl is weI! suited for the re-appointment to the Contractors' License Board. 

Thank you for allowing me to testify in support of Daryl Suehiro. Please approve 
his nomination for the re-appointment to the Contractors' License Board. 

Sincerely. 
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